

NHPUC DEC18'15 PH12:23

December 18, 2015

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street Concord, NH 03301-24229

RE: NHEC/Eversource Petition to Alter Franchise Areas in Barnstead, NH

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed you will find the original and six copies of the JOINT PETITION OF NEW HAMPSHIRE ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. AND EVERSOURCE TO ALTER THEIR FRANCHISE AREAS IN BARNSTEAD, NEW HAMPSHIRE.

An electronic copy of this filing was filed by emailed under separate cover, and has been transmitted to the Office of the Consumer Advocate.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mark W. Dean

13 Samuel Drive Concord, New Hampshire 03301 (603) 230-9955 • (603) 494-1032 (cell) • (603) 230-9669 (fax) mdean@mdeanlaw.net